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August 13, 2024 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

31st Board of Representatives 

City of Stamford, Connecticut 

 
 

As President, I am speaking on behalf of the Board of Representatives to condemn the antisemitic language used by both 

city Representative Anabel Figueroa and DCC member Eva Padilla. 

Stamford is a diverse community, and it is important that we respect and value our differences.  We have more in 

common than divides us.  Tactful, respectful discourse is essential to democracy and the health of our political systems. 

There is no place for antisemitic or any other hateful behavior in Stamford. 

 

Respectfully, 

Jeff Curtis, President 

31st Board of Representatives 

 

 
 
 
 


